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Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield, Kathy McDonald and Matt
Doucet present.

Minutes from the Februaty 6™ and March 6® meetings were reviewed and approved as recorded.

FIEEDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Matt held off on ordenng the fence caps for Crowley, because the shipping would have been $600.00.
If Crowley field remains as wet as it is P & R may have to ask Liitle League to postpone their opemng day.
A new sign for the Lundgren Playground has been ordered and should be coming in soon.

Kathy is working on getting a price quote for picnic tables for the Lundgren play area,

Some of the fences at Crowley are leaning die to frost heaves. They may need work after the frosts are
over.

Little League will be asked to turn in the two remotes for the score board at Crowley P & R will then
reissue them. This will gives us a way o keep track of them.

The Commission reviewed a field request from the Dodger’s, a men’s league Matt motioned that the
request be approved, Kathy 2™ the motion with.alt members in favor.

Matt reported that J. Aiello has been contacted to roll Noonan Field. The cost will be $400.G0. The
Commission also decided to ask him to do the softball ficld, weather permitting. It was noted that the
Commission does not want stone dust on any of our fields. iy

SUMMER PROGRAM
We have not had any responses to our ad for the summer program director’s position. Liz Doucet has
emailed Kathy expressing interest in returning as the director.

MISC

Famﬂy movie night will be on August 6%,

A sign in sheet will be created for use of the popcom machine, hotdog maker, sno-cone machine and cotton
candy maker. The sheet will reflect the date/time of use, who will be borrowing the equipment and who
from P & R gave the approval. The sheet will be left at the Civic Center on a clip board. Everyone will be
expected to sign in.

Linda Chute requested use of the equipment for a Relay of Life event on June 8®. The Commission
approved her request.

Matt spoke with the town computer person, Geno, to request email addresses for the Commissioner’s, that
can be used on the towns website.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on April 24,

Respectfuily submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary
Avon Park and Recreation Commission



